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Attention.   Research Director,
Health, Communities, Disability Services and Domestic and Family Violence Prevention Committee
Parliament House,
George St
Brisbane QLD 4000
 
Babies in Queensland have been aborted and left to die.eg.,27 babies were unsuccessfully aborted and
 left to die in Queensland last year.
 
All life is sacred and no baby is unwanted as there are many couples who wish to adopt.
 
Many babies are aborted due to a disability (which is the equivalent to eugenics) or because they are not
 the sex of preference.
 
Killing babies is a destructive act and not a solution to the problem. The Universal Declaration of
 Human Rights Article 3 declares that  “Everyone has the Right to Life” .
 
In Queensland it is an offence to act cruelly towards an animal causing unnecessary pain and suffering.
 Penalties of 7 years gaol or a fine of $235,600.00 for a natural person or $1,178,00.00 for a corporation
 apply.
 
This is a disturbing indictment on our society that allows such an unbalanced skew that places more
 importance on the suffering of an animal than it does to the pain and suffering of a human being viz., a
 baby which
Suffers dismemberment of limbs first then crushing of the skull to remove it from the mother’s womb.
 
Many women espouse the motto “It’s my body and I can do whatever I like with it”. This motto does
 not concur with scientific and medical facts. In fact the mother’s body produces hormones to prevent
 the baby in the uterus being
Aborted since the body regards the baby as a “foreign” body. This scientific and medical reality shows
 that the baby is NOT the Mother’s body but a separate entity with it’s own genetic make up. If the
 body’s hormones are not at the correct level then the mother may experience a spontaneous abortion,
 sadly. However, if the mother’s hormones are at the correct levels then she will give birth to a baby.
 
My wife and I wish to object to the proposed Abortion Bill put forward by Rob Pyne. Please consider
 the implementation of counselling and support services for mothers considering an abortion.
 
Regards
Peter and Maria Bellas
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